
“Building & Grounds 
June 5, 2017 

 
The Building & Grounds Committee met Monday, June 5th at 6:00 PM in the Police Jury Meeting Room.  
Members present:  Ms. Magee, Mr. McCarty and Mr. Treadway.  Also present:  Ms. Monroe and Ms. 
Rowe. 
 
The meeting was called to order by the chair, Mr. Treadway.  There were no public comments. 
 
Motion Ms. Magee seconded Mr. McCarty to recommend that the jury accept the quote of Pardue 
Builders in the amount of $7,410.66 for the installation of flooring material in the Blake Building.  
Motion carried. 
 
Motion Mr. McCarty seconded Ms. Magee to recommend that the jury accept the quote of Plunkett 
Heating and Air in the amount of $1,175 for the installation of insulation in the attic of the Blake 
Building.  Motion carried. 
 
Motion Ms. Magee seconded Mr. McCarty to recommend that the jury accept the quote of Hailey’s 
Spray Foam Insulation in the amount of $3,700 for the insulation of the underside of the Blake Building.  
Motion carried. 
 
Motion Mr. McCarty seconded Ms. Magee to recommend that the jury accept the quote of Mark 
Kennedy Plumbing in the amount of $1,000 for the replacement of the sewer line to the Blake Building.  
Motion carried. 
 
Motion Mr. McCarty seconded Ms. Magee to table action on the replacement of the HVAC unit at the 
Blake Building.  Motion carried. 
 
Motion Ms. Magee seconded Mr. McCarty to adjourn.  Motion carried.” 


